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2016 AZ PANIC! Sponsorship and Support                     March 16th, 2016  

 
Dear Friend of the AZ PANIC! Family,  

 

The AZ Panic Fastpitch Softball Club is comprised of girls 10 to 18 years of age and the 

adult volunteers that support them. This team’s goal is to provide an opportunity for our players to 

develop their skills, and to give those players who want to play in college the opportunity to compete 

for softball scholarships. We don’t want finances to be a reason for great young ladies not to play. 

Over the past eight years we had 31 of our players receive scholarship offers. Our club’s belief is that 

we can showcase the excellent talent that lives in our community.   Our players come from all over 

Cochise Country to include Sierra Vista, Whetstone, Hereford, Elfrida, and Fort Huachuca, as well as 

Tucson. 

We do not charge player fees and we also work to subsidize the costs of out- of-state trips for 

recruiting.   We actively conduct fundraising activities all year and appreciate any sponsorship to 

help us meet our goal of leaving no player behind.  Any sponsorship or donations would play a 

tremendous role in keeping over 40 future leaders of Southern Arizona and America on the softball 

field.  All sponsor funds help cover the costs of tournament fees which run from $500 to $1,695 

dollars per tournament, and uniforms, equipment,  fields to practice on and travel for our players. We 

expect to play in at least 20 tournaments between March 2016 and February of next year.  .  

Currently we have been invited to play in the USSSA National Championship in Orlando, FL 

in July of this year.   This trip alone will cost $800.00 per player.  As we are part of a  non-profit 

organization, all monies are reported and tracked to the last penny and no sponsorship money goes 

toward any coaches’ expenses and we can accept debit/credit if desired.  

Please help us give our players the chance to fulfill their dreams.   Any donations or 

sponsorship received will be applied to the player you identify and 100% of the proceeds will be used 

to subsidize players’ costs. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeff Baker at 520-

678-7722 or at Fastpitch@azpanic.com.  Thank you for your time and for your consideration.  

 

Player Name:____________________________  Player Signature:___________________________ 

 

Sincerely,  
Jeffrey Baker  

Jeff Baker  

ARIZONA PANIC Coach  

Fastpitch@azpanic.com 

www.azpanic.com 
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